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Kindergarten News
October 7-11

Dear Parents,

     I hope that you all enjoyed the yummy potatoes that you kids brought home! We had so much fun and it wasn’t nearly as muddy as we feared it might be. Thank you Mr. VanTil!

     On Tuesday, we will be having our first “Code Red” drill. This is a drill where we go into lockdown in our classrooms in the event of a dangerous situation. We will talk about this as a class and practice beforehand. We make it as easy as possible. I often tell the story about my friend whose school went into lockdown because of a nearby bank robbery where there robber was still at large. Our fire drill went great last week!

     Two important groups are beginning their times together:

Dads and Grandpas: We are gathering from 7:00am-7:15am on the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays in the school library for a brief time of prayer. We would love to have you join us as we seek the Father on behalf of our school and kids!
Mom’s in Touch Prayer: Every Friday several moms gather together to pray for our school. If you would like to join in this time of prayer the ladies meet at 9:15am at the school. 
The rest of our week will look something like this:

BIBLE: This week we will finish the story of Jacob, soon to be named Israel. ( We will see him reunited with his brother Esau. The kids will be bringing home a journal that we have made of his life. Please take some time to go over this journal and see how well God has taken care of Israel.

READING: We will finish up our letter review this week. We will soon begin work on the sounds of the letters. Our popcorn word will be: my.

MATH: We have completed a lot of graphs! We have done bar graphs, picture graphs, pie graphs, and even a Venn diagram! We will do a couple more and then we will begin some work on patterns. We are very good at patterning already so these will be fun and creative activities. Watch for them to come home. 
SCIENCE: We continue to look at the trees at school.

Have a great week!   In Christ, Judy

